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PH: 01-873 4700 EXT: 6490                                                                                                          
Fax: 01-8896701                
E-mail: andrew_diggins@educ.gov.ie 

To Boards of Management and Principals of Primary Schools.

NATIONAL DRUGS STRATEGY 2001-2008 
‘BUILDING ON EXPERIENCE’

Circ. Letter Prim 17/05 
In October 2002, the Department issued guidelines in booklet form to all primary and post-primary schools to assist them in the development of substance use policies as required under Action 43 of the National Drugs Strategy.

The guidelines may be accessed on the website of the Department under the Social Inclusion entry and can be found in the Associated Documents column.

The Department acknowledges that many schools have availed of the opportunity to introduce substance use policies or to update their existing substance use policies in line with the published guidelines.

The purpose of this circular is to encourage those schools which have not yet commenced the process of introducing substance use policies to do so not later than at the commencement of the 2005/06 school year.

The problem of substance misuse among young people is of the most pressing concern and education is a central plank of the Government’s approach as set out in the National Drugs Strategy. The school substance use policy is an essential prerequisite for ensuring that schools have a coherent framework for providing appropriate education and dealing with relevant issues in a planned and considered way.

Any queries on this matter can be addressed to Andrew Diggins, Assistant Principal Officer, at the address above.

Yours Sincerely,

___________________

Frank Wyse,

Director of Regional Services

March 2005
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